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Comments: Hello,

 

I was excited to see the news of the proposed mountain bike expansion at Copper.  I'm having a 2nd mountain

biking life now that my kids are old enough to go with me.

 

I was also happy to see e-bikes included since I recently bought a couple of those to add to the stable.  Reading

closer, though, that may be a bad thing.  If I want to ride single track on my class 1 e-bike, it appears as though

I'll be relegated to 1/14th of the new sections.  Better than nothing, but I'd love you to reconsider.

 

I ride a dirt bike, non-electric mountain bike, and now an e-bike.  The e-bike really is nothing more than my non-e

hardtail being peddled by my in my 20's instead of 50's.  It makes no more noise, no more trail damage, and no

more danger than the same non-e version Specialized Stumpjumper.  In fact, you can go downhill faster on a

downhill bike.

 

Just thought I"d toss that out there.  I'd love to bring the family out there with our new found e-bike hobby! :-) (and

have more than one singletrack to ride).

 

Thanks for listening!

 

-Todd Chancey


